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Because the small employer health insurance rate changes in the budget will take
effect on September 1, 2002, I made the rate change in this draft effective on the same
date (Sept. 1, 2002) rather than a year from the date of this bill’s passage.  Okay?

Pamela J. Kahler
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–2682
E–mail:  pam.kahler@legis.state.wi.us

I provided that the secretary of administration, after consulting with the private
employer health care coverage board, is to determine the timing of the payback for the
general fund loan.  Is this consistent with your intent?

Rick A. Champagne
Senior Legislative Attorney
Phone:  (608) 266–9930
E–mail:  rick.champagne@legis.state.wi.us


